
The City of Moran and Moran City 
Council would like to wish 
you and your families a safe 
and Happy Hoildays!  

December January February 
10th Annual Christmas Parade @ 1:00pm 2nd - City Hall CLOSED 1st- Vol. Fire Meeting @ 7:00pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 

22nd-23rd City Hall CLOSED 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3rd- Council Meeting @ 7:00pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6th- Council Meeting @ 7:00pm 

Marmaton Valley Winter Break 
December 21st thru January 3rd 4th- Vol. Fire Meeting @ 7:00pm 14th- Valentine’s Day 

City of Moran 

The Moran United Methodist Church 
would like to invite everyone to come to 

join in their Candlelight Service on 
December 24, 2022 at 6:00pm.  

There will be no Church Services 
on December 25, 2022. 

Ways to pay your Utility Bills 

City Hall accepts cash, check and credit/
debit card payments in office. We also have 
a night deposit box right outside the office 
door for after hour payments. We also offer 
an online credit/debit card service called 
KanPay. We have the link on our city 
website www.morancity.org as well as on 
our Facebook page for your convenience. 
Please check out the 2023 Utility Bill 
Calendar included in this newsletter for 
penalty and shut off dates.  

Utility Bill Calendar 

Bill Date 
Penalty Date 

10:00 AM 
Shut Off Date 

10:00 AM 

1/10/2023 1/26/2023 1/31/2023 

2/10/2023 2/28/2023 3/1/2023 

3/10/2023 3/28/2023 3/31/2023 

4/10/2023 4/26/2023 5/2/2023 

5/10/2023 5/26/2023 5/31/2023 

6/10/2023 6/27/2023 7/3/2023 

7/10/2023 7/26/2023 8/1/2023 

8/10/2023 8/28/2023 8/31/2023 

9/10/2023 9/26/2023 10/3/2023 

10/10/2023 10/26/2023 10/31/2023 

11/10/2023 11/28/2023 12/1/2023 

12/10/2023 12/27/2023 1/3/2024 

        

DISCONNECT & RECONNECT CHARGES 

If a utility bill has not been paid on or before the 
25th of each month, as provided by Moran City 
Code, a penalty for non-payment shall be 
assessed as stated on the utility bill.  The amount 
due, plus penalty shall be due by the 30th of each 
month, except for February when the amount shall 
be due by the last day of the month, unless the 
due date falls on a Saturday, Sunday or legal 
holiday, in which event the customer has until the 
close of the next business day in which to pay the 
charges due.  



Dog Tags On Sale  

2023 Dog tags will be available 

for purchase beginning January 3rd. Tags for 

spayed or neutered pets are $2.00 each, all 

others are $4.00 each. To register your pet and 

purchase tags you must provide proof of current 

rabies vaccination. All dogs 6 months of age or 

older residing within the city limits are required to 

be tagged with the city. Kennel licenses may be 

purchased at $10.00 each and are required for 

pet owner registering 3 or more dogs. The City 

will hold our annual dog tag/vaccination clinic 

again in March, details to be out in March 2023! 

The City of Moran uses a winter water based 
sewer rate to establish your annual sewer rate. 
Your sewer rate is established based on the 
average amount of water used at your property 
during the winter months (December 1st through 
February 28th). The average use is calculated 
and applied to your utility bill beginning on 
March 10, 2023. Your monthly sewer bill will 
remain set until March of the following year.  
The amount of your current water usage does 
not affect your current sewer bill. To help reduce 
your sewer rates, limit water usage during 
monitoring months.  

The winter water usage billing method is 
designed to more fairly distribute the costs of 
operating the sewer system. Studies show that 
the water consumed during the wettest months 
of the year (December through February) 
approximates average sewer flows. This is 
because outdoor water use should be at a 
minimum and most water consumed is returned 
to the sewer. If you have questions regarding 
your sewer bill and the City utility rates please 
contact City Hall at (620) 237-4271. 

Christmas 
Decorating Contest  

Moran Thrive Pride is Sponsoring the 
Contest. Please stop by 

Moran City Hall to sign up by  
December 16th judging will  

take place on December 17th  
and the prize will be a $25.00 Gift 

Certificate.  

REMINDER 
Don’t forget that the monthly food distribution is 

the 1st Friday of every month at 1:00pm. 
Anyone is welcome to come to the Moran Senior 

Center and pick up a food box. If you 
know of someone who is in need 

please come up and  
pick one up for them.  

Be sure to watch for the upcoming 
changes at the Moran City Park! 
The City along with a gracious 
donation made by the Walnut 

Grove Card Club will be replacing 
the North shelter house! 


